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    James Shields Assembly Officers 2015 - 2016 
 

 Donald Luby PGK Faithful Navigator  UNASSIGNED  Faithful Friar  
 Paul Heneghan  Faithful Captain   Thomas Joyce PGK      Faithful Admiral  
 Winslow Hayes  Faithful Comptroller  Paul Pioli  Faithful Pilot  
 Phil Philbrick  Faithful Scribe   Steve Altman   Faithful Purser  
 R Michael Stocking Inner Sentinel     John Heider  (1)  Trustee       
 UNASSIGNED   Outer Sentinel   Daniel Donohue      (2)  Trustee  
 John Heider  Color Corps Commander   Albert Freedman  (3)  Trustee   
   

   Officers’  Meeting  First    Thursday   6 PM     Dinner Meeting           125th Street Grill 
  Assembly  Meeting  Third   Thursday   7 PM      Assembly Meeting       K of C Hall  722 E Union 

 

1  

Worthy Brother Knights, 
 
Our officers of the James Shield Assembly met for our monthly business meeting 21 April 
2016.  We reported on the successful presentation at Calvary Cemetery on Holy Thursday: 
bragging that we, for once, outnumbered the Knights of St. Peter Claver.  Our next           
significant event will be the July 4th picnic we organize for the Ryther Center.  Preparations 
are well underway.  We always enjoy additional Sir Knights attending to help with dishing 
out the food or assisting in the presentation of colors. 
 
Our honor Guard has been very busy these past few months.  Recent funerals for Gene      
Posel, PGK, and Leo Costello are but two of a number of requests for their presence.  We are 
constantly in need of additional Honor Guard members and would appreciate any of you 
willing to take on another “occasional” project. 
 
We had reports from the Board of Control telling us about some upgrades the building will 
be going through.  We were also told about a project the Council is supporting to help      
procure an ultra sound machine for a new non-profit Women’s Healthcare Clinic in the    
University District.  Members present voted to contribute $1,000 towards the project.  Once 
the Knights have raised $17,000 (half of the cost), Supreme will contribute the balance.  Any 
members of the Assembly that would like to make individual donations are encouraged to 
send checks (made out to: KofC 676) to Larry Kessler GK, at the Knights of Columbus      
offices. 
 
Regular meeting at 125th Street Grill on the first Thursday (May 5th).  Please join us. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Don Luby 
Faithful Navigator 


